
INVITATION TO BID 

 

The City of Lebanon is accepting sealed bids for the Collection and Disposal of 

Household Trash, Recyclables, Yard Waste and Bulk Trash for the City of 

Lebanon, IL.  Bid will be for a four year contract with a one year option.  Bid 

packets will be available after April 13, 2022 at City Hall, 312 W. St. Louis St., 

Lebanon, Illinois (618) 537-4976 or can be downloaded from our website at 

lebanonil.org.    Sealed bids should be marked “Trash Disposal Bid” and will be 

accepted until 1:00 p.m. on Friday May 6, 2022 at Lebanon City Hall located at 

312 W. St. Louis St.  Bids will be opened at Council Committee meeting in the 

City Hall on Monday, May 16, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.  The contract will be awarded 

on May 23, 2022 at the 6:30 p.m. Council meeting in the City Hall.  The City 

reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 


